
 
 
 

                                                                             
 
 

WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL ROAD CLOSURES 
UPDATE AS AT 12 MARCH 2023 

 
 

Council wishes to advise of the following road closures: 
 
Hancock Flinnes Road Grenfell | 13 March to 30 March 2023 | weather permitting 
for urgent culvert repair work.  These works will be conducted under a full road 
closure at the culvert site.  The closure will remain in place for the full duration of the 
works.  Works will be undertaken between 6:30am and 6:30pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
New Forbes Road Grenfell | 13 March 2023 to 16 April 2023 | weather permitting 
for urgent culvert repair work.  These works will be conducted under a full road 
closure at the culvert site.  The closure will remain in place for the full duration of the 
works.  Works will be undertaken between 6:30am and 6:30pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
Back Piney Range Road, Grenfell | 3 April 2023 to 25 April 2023 | weather 
permitting for urgent culvert repair work, approximately 6 Km from Mid-Western 
Highway.  These works will be conducted under a full road closure at the culvert site.  
The closure will remain in place for the full duration of the works.  Works will be 
undertaken between 6:30am and 6:30pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
 
Council apologises for any inconvenience caused during the works periods.  

 
 
For further information please phone 02 6343 1212 or visit www.weddin.nsw.gov.au 
or after hours phone 0490 034 981. 

http://www.weddin.nsw.gov.au/

